
 

Memo 
Date: July 17, 2017 
 
To: All Communiqué Recipients 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 

Re: Chancery Closed for Bishop-Elect Ned Shlesinger Ordination 
 

 
The Chancery will be closed on Wednesday, July 19, 2017 in honor of the 
Episcopal Ordination of The Most Reverend Bernard E. “Ned” Shlesinger III.  
 
We will reopen at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, July 20, 2017. 
 
The next edition of the Archdiocesan Pastoral Communiqué will be published 
on Monday, July 24, 2017.  
 
The deadline for submissions will follow our regular schedule, and will be due 
Thursday, July 20th at 11:00 a.m. Click here for instructions on submitting to 
The Pastoral Communiqué. 
 
You are invited to watch the ordination live at https://livestream.com/ctk. 
 
If you have any questions about Pastoral Communiqué submissions, please 
contact Samantha Smith at 404-920-7346 or ssmith@archatl.com. 
 
Thank you. 

https://communique.archatl.com/instructions/
https://livestream.com/ctk
mailto:ssmith@archatl.com

